From: Jonathan Flesher

To: Austin, Natawna (City Council

Cc: Ryan Potter; Chris Seiler

Subject: Bill No 22-0219 notification

Date: Thursday, July 14, 2022 1:55:21 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network
Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender
and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities using the Report
Phishing Email Button, or by emailing to Phishing@baltimorecity.gov

The following that was emailed was also mailed out today. Add will be placed in the paper
tomorrow. Sign has been posted and photo evidence mailed to you last week.
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